FRANKLIN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT

332 North Township Road Yuba City, CA 95993
(530) 822-5151 Fax (530) 822-5177
Lisa Shelton, Superintendent/Principal

July 1, 2024

Dear Parents,

We hope you are enjoying your summer. There are a few things you need to be aware of before school
starts in August. State funding for the Expanded Learning Opportunities Program (ELOP) has changed
for Franklin School. Funding for the ELOP program has been reduced for the 2024-2025 school year. The
reduction in funding has caused the program to run at a deficit as the district’s costs are continuing to
rise. In order to continue to staff the program appropriately and efficiently, we are needing to make
some changes.

e Tuition fees for the 2024/2025 school year will be increased to $95 a month for paid students,
and $0 for free and reduced students. This will go into effect August 1.

e The program is offered for 30 additional non-instructional days each year (which are identified
on our school calendar). Natalie has asked for sign-ups prior to these additional days in order to
properly staff the program. We understand that sometimes plans change, however, if you sign-
up for the program during the breaks, please send your child. Not showing up greatly effects
our staffing and results in added costs.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with the rate increase. We put it off for as long as
we could, but unfortunately it was unavoidable.

If you have any questions, please contact Jaicee VanDuzer or Natalie Guillory.

Thank you,
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Lisa Shelton
Superintendent/Principal



